[official letterhead]

[date] [month] 2020
Dear Mr. Grandi,
I have the honour to inform you that [title], [name] will participate in the seventy-first session of the Executive Committee of the High Commissioner’s Programme from 5 to 9 October 2020 at the Palais des Nations in Geneva, Switzerland. [If accompanied] He/She will be accompanied by [title], [name].

I take this opportunity to thank you for your support in facilitating [organization’s name]’s participation in this five-day event. 


Yours sincerely,

[authorizing officer]
Mr. Filippo Grandi
United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees 
